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Hooke Court 2017 

Dear Parents, 

As you know school journey is fast approaching.  Below is a suggested kit list. We ask that the clothes 
be brought in a small bag, which the children can carry themselves, as they will need to carry their 
bag to their room. 
 
We will be holding a school journey meeting for parents to attend on- 
 
Thursday 30

th
  March at 6.00pm in the school hall. 

  
This is an important meeting, which we hope every parent can attend. At the meeting we will discuss 
further what the children will be doing during their time away, and you will be able to ask questions.  
The meeting is also open to the pupils so that they can find out more about where they are going and 
have the opportunity to ask any questions they have about the school journey.  I look forward to 
seeing you at the meeting. 
 
Staff – Mr Ricketts, Miss Green, Miss Martin and Mr Buttle  
 
Suggested kit list for our time away –  
Sufficient Socks and Underwear 
1 Pair of Trousers     1 Thick Sweater   
1 Light Sweater      2 Sweatshirts 
2 Tee-Shirts      1 Pair of Tracksuit Bottoms  
Night Clothes      1 Towel  
Waterproof Anorak/Jacket     Toilet Bag with Normal Contents  
 
MUST BE BROUGHT -  
General Day Shoes  
A pair of Indoor shoes (These could be slippers) 
A pair of trainers to wear on the playing field / Assault Course 
1 outfit for them to wear at the Assault Course / playing field during freetime  (could get muddy)  
Yours sincerely 

Mr D Ricketts 

 

 

Journey Organiser   

 


